
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Registration is currently open ONLINE 
for the 2023 Weymouth Youth Lacrosse Season 

for 
Boys and Girls of Weymouth in Kindergarten through 8th Grade 

 
 

New Players are Welcome! 
Spots are limited--- Don’t Wait---- Register Today 

www.weymouthyouthlax.com 
 
 

The WYL season will run from March through mid-June 
 
 

All home games and practices will be played on turf! 
Road games will be played against rival towns on the South Shore 
See the website www.weymouthyouthlax.com for further details 

 
 

Come play “The Fastest Game on Two Feet!” 
 
 

Email:  weymouthlacrosse@gmail.com with any questions 
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